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DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL,TARUN/PUSHPANJALI ENCLAVE PITAMPURA DELHI

No: 13 CIRCULAR Dated: 11.7.18.

Dear Parents,

It has been observed that some students come on scooties to the school. Two
to three students are seated on these vehicles and they drive recklessly at very high
speed which is quite risky and may entail accidents. The students do not possess
licenses for driving the scooters.

To ensure the safety of students, parents are requested that they should not

allow their wards to come to school on scooties to avoid risk of accidents or other
untoward incidents. 1
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